
“For Sale” Signs in the Village at Highlands 
 
 At its meeting on July 20, 2015, the HOA Board of Directors voted to allow “for sale” 
signs in front of homes being sold by owners or through agents.  Up to 2012, while Craig 
Builders was still selling new homes in the Village, the Covenants restricted “for sale” signs to 
ones put up by the developer.  Now that the builder is no longer selling new homes, the 
Covenants permit the Architectural Review Board to approve “for sale” signs. 
 
 The Board of Directors has developed a standard format for “for sale” signs: 

 
If you are planning to sell your house and would like a “for sale” sign in front, fill out an 
Architectural Review Request Form and get in touch with the Architectural Review Board.  The 
HOA owns one of the “for sale” signs that you can rent if you are selling the house by owner.  
If you have a real estate agent, the Architectural Review Board will explain how the agent can 
have a sign made at Hightech Signs. 
 
 Address questions to the Architectural Review Board or to Robbie Whitestone, President 
of the HOA. 
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